BosToN EDISON COMPANY

800 BOYLSTON STREET
BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02199

WILLIAM D. HARRINGTON November 9, 1984
A BECo 84-193

Ms. Reba M. Diggs

Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Managment Branch
Office of Administration

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

License DPR-35
Docket 50-293

Filing Fees for Submitted
Technical Specifications

Dear Ms. Diggs:

Please be advised that check #87853 dated October 26, 1984, for $450.00 was
forwarded under separate cover as an inclusive filing fee for the following
previously submitted Technical Specification changes and a lechnical
Specification change which will be submitted in the near future:

1. Request for QA Program Approvai for Radioactive Material Packages
(sent to NRC September 21, 1984, BECo Letter No. 84.088)

2. Technical Specification Changes Concerning Shif{ Staffing (sent to
NRC June 20, 1984, BECo Letter No. 84.088)

3. A proposed Technical Specification change to lower containment oxygen
to less than 4%. (This proposed change is still in committee. Will
be submitted in the near future).

Thank you for your cooperation in matters of mutual concern.

Very truly yours,
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